## **Wray Common Primary School**



13th December 2018

## 'Planetarium Workshop'

Dear Parents/ Carers of children in Year 5,

Next half term, Year 5 are going on a 'Mission to Mars'! To support their learning, the children will be visited in school by 'Star Dome Astronomy & Astronautics' and take part in a 'Planetarium Workshop' on **Thursday 10**th **January 2019**.

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £6.55 per child towards the cost of the visit. There is no obligation to make a contribution and, if you choose not to, your child will not be treated any differently. However, **if we do not receive enough contributions**, **future trips and events for this year group may not be able to go ahead**. You may make your voluntary payment online via the Tucasi payment system. Alternatively, send cash or a cheque (made payable to Wray Common School) in to the school office with the slip below.

	Yours sincerely,	
	The Year 5 Team	
<b>*</b>		
	Reply slip: Year 5 Planetarium Workshop - Please return to the office by Monday 7th January 201	9
	Name of child	
	I would like my child to take part in the Planetarium visit on Thursday $10^{\text{th}}$ January 2019 and enclose my voluntary contribution of £6.55.	
	I will make a payment of £6.55 online via Tucasi.	
	Signed	